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  VI.   C. RECOGNITIONS  

 
  

The United Way Recognition 
 

This past year, the Tupelo Public School District set a record for United Way 

donations, surpassing $50,000 for the first time. They want to recognize the 

district for this achievement. Russ Wilson and Mary Ann Plasencia will be on 

hand to make the recognition. 

 

 

The Stock Market Game 
 

Under the direction of gifted teacher Nancy Barrett, Milam Elementary won the 

16th Annual Capitol Hill Challenge, a stock market game sponsored by the 

Security Industry/Financial Market Association. Supported by the Charles 

Schwab Foundation, the Top 10 team was recognized in Washington D.C., at the 

Rayburn House Office Building on Capitol Hill. Milam was the only elementary 

school in the top 10, posting better results than four high school teams, three 

middle school teams, one junior and high School team and a vocational 

technical school. 

 Participating Students: 

 Matthew McDaniel 

 Carson Bedgood 

 

Newly Appointed SRO’s 
 

TPSD has hired 3 new SRO’s: 

 

Officer Jay Marshall—TMS 

Officer Kevin Parker—Lawndale/Thomas 

Corporal Allen Chavers—Joyner/Rankin 

 

 

 

  

  

 
 
 


